
City of Waltham 
  

 
 

Veterans Service Committee Meeting  

          December 3, 2018 

          Minutes of the meeting  
 

       Chairperson Diane LeBlanc called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m.   

 

Attendance: Councillor’s, Harris, Logan, McLaughlin, and Chairperson LeBlanc. 

 

Councillor Logan moved approval of the October 15, 2018 minutes. Motion was adopted 

on a voice vote. 

 

Chairperson LeBlanc gave a brief presentation regarding the resolution and the request. 

 

Councillor Logan made a request to hear from all off committee members. Motion was 

adopted on a voice vote.  Director of Veterans Services Michael Russo and Bill Patterson, 

local Commander of DAV appeared before the committee.  Mr. Russo said he is not very 

familiar with the reason for the request, and doesn’t have any background on it.  

Councillor Logan said the Yankee Division has a long history in this City.  Councillor 

Logan said he has some concerns that too many different naming programs could detract 

from the circle of remembrance program on the common. 

 

Chairperson LeBlanc informed Mr. Patterson that he was invited to the committee because 

they received a request via a petition. Chairperson LeBlanc said they would need some 

criteria before they could pursue any additional naming program.   

 

Councillor McLaughlin made a motion to Table.  Motion was adopted on a voice vote.  

 

Councillor Harris made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 6:41 p.m.  Motion was adopted 

on a voice vote. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Thomas J. Magno 

Clerk – Ad Hoc Committees 



 

 


